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Installation of VOR signage 
 

The Belize Airport Concession Company Limited (BACC), installed, on 26 August, 2024, a 

VOR (Very high frequency - VHF Omni-directional Range) checkpoint signage at the Philip S. 

W. Goldson International Airport. The Checkpoint signage is located 13 metres north of runway 

and immediately abeam the VOR Checkpoint marking which is located on Taxiway Bravo and 

runway centreline intersection. 

 

The signage has been installed for the use by flight crew and aircraft maintenance engineers to 

check the aircraft's VOR receiver against the VOR radial designated on the signage. 

 

The location was chosen after careful studies were completed by specialized engineers in 

navigational aids, to ensure strong radio wave signals are received. 

 

Please see image as guidance material 
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